
On Belarus' participation in ITU Telecom World 2017

Delegation of Belarus headed by Minister of telecommunications and informatization Mr Sergei
Popkov takes part in the annual International Telecommunication Union's event — ITU Telecom World
— 2017, which is held on September 25 — 28, 2017 in Busan (Republic of Korea).

This year ITU Telecom World focuses on building smart digital society, in particular on such issues as
artificial intelligence, smart banking and smart cities.

Digital economy development and global digital transformation became key topics for discussion by
the ministerial round table, where Mr Popkov presented a report about Belarus' ICT sector
transformation.
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